North Shore Public Health Collaborative
Meeting Minutes
Thursday, March 28™, 1:00-3:30pm
50 Winter Island Rd. Salem MA 01970

Name Role Community

Teresa Kirsch Public Health Nurse Beverly
Laura Dellechiaie Director Beverly
Frank Giacalone Director Danvers
Judith Ryan Public Health Nurse Danvers
Lisa Tobin Director Lynn
Andrew Petty Director Marblehead
Tracy Giarla Public Health Nurse Marblehead
John Yale Inspector Peabody
Sharon Cameron Director Peabody
Chassea Robinson Public Health Nurse Peabody
Suzanne Darmody Public Health Nurse Salem
David Greenbaum Director Salem
Jeff Vaughn Director Swampscott
Neia Illingworth Public Health Nurse Swampscott
Laura Nash Epidemiologist NSPHC
Sathvika Kamani Community Health Worker NSPHC
Meg Dlusniewski Coordinator NSPHC
Kitzia Diaz Public Health Nurse NSPHC

Microblading

e A guest from Swampscott described her experience with getting her eyebrows
microbladed on two separate occasions, once in Worcester and once in Italy. She
discussed what the process was like from a client’s perspective, including what
happened during the appointment, the aftercare instructions she received, and
how long the results lasted.

Review of Regional Draft Model Regulation

e The group discussed Beverly's changes to the draft body art regulations. The
group discussed the differences in how experience is measured with tattoo
artists, body piercers, and permanent makeup artists. Permanent makeup

experience is generally tracked in hours, while tattoo and piercing experience is
tracked in years.

The group reviewed definitions to approve terms that were not in the previous
draft. The group discussed the definition of a piercing gun and whether they are
prohibited in body art establishments altogether, or whether its use on areas
other than earlobes is prohibited. The group also discussed the differences
between mobile and temporary establishments. The group also discussed the



differences between permanent makeup and microblading, which is a type of
permanent makeup that is limited to the eyebrows.

e The group discussed exemptions to the regulation and body art procedures that
are performed in a licensed medical facility and medical spas, which are licensed
by the state.



